
File No.: 6057.00 

October 26, 2022 

Laura Weeden 
Senior Director of Corporate Sustainability 
Sio Silica 
Suite 1930, 440 2nd Avenue SW, Calgary AB  T2P 5E9 
lweeden@siosilica.com   

Dear Laura Weeden: 

Re: Environment Act Licence No. 3367 - Notice of Alteration Request 

Thank you for your notice of alteration to Environment Act Licence No. 3367, 
received October 13, 2022. I understand you wish to realign the proposed facility 
access road. 

I approve the alteration per Section 14(2) of The Environment Act. I am satisfied 
the alteration will not have a significant impact on the environment.  

All other clauses of Environment Act Licence No. 3367 remain in effect. 

For questions relating to the ongoing administration of the licence, please contact 
Nada Suresh, Regional Supervisor, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 
Branch at Nada.Suresh@gov.mb.ca or 204-945-8214. 

Sincerely, 

James Capotosto 
Director 

c. Kristal Harman, Yvonne Hawryliuk, Nada Suresh - Environmental Compliance
and Enforcement
Siobhan Burland Ross, Jennifer Winsor - Environmental Approvals
Public Registry

Environmental Approvals Branch 
1007 Century Street, Winnipeg MB  R3H 0W4 
T 204-945-8321  F 204-945-5229 
www.manitoba.ca  
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